
Dating  Advice:  Signs  You’re
Settling for the Wrong Man

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Tinzley
Bradford to offer their best dating advice on how to have a
successful relationship without settling. Find out the best
way to avoid wasting your time with the following dating tips!

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help  You
Avoid Settling

1. You’re unhappy. If you’re in a relationship and feel like
you’re doing all the work, then you’re settling for less. You
need to make sure your partner is giving you the attention you
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deserve. A relationship shouldn’t feel like a chore or make
you miserable. Find someone that treats you like a queen.

Related  Link:  Dating  Advice:  5  Signs  He’s  Taking  the
Relationship  Seriously

2. You’re passive. When you just take whatever a man gives you
and it doesn’t feel satisfactory, you are settling! The person
you’re  with  needs  to  make  it  known  that  you’re  their
significant other and they should be able to let the world
know that too. You shouldn’t accept a partner that treats you
badly.  Don’t settle for nothing.

Related Link: Dating Advice: 5 Things Men Find Beautiful in a
Woman

3. You’re excusing. You could be settling and not even realize
it. Making compromises is fine, but if you’re making an excuse
to  accept  a  certain  behavior  you  don’t  like,  then  you’tr
settling for the wrong man. It doesn’t matter if he’s taken
you on a few dates or has done a few nice things for you- if
you see something you don’t like, say something or move on.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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